
Hampden Council on Aging – Nov, 2021 

 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty, Dee Vermette, Susanna Haskins and Cliff 
Bombard  in person at Senior Center.  

Ann Thomas from the GSSSI will attend on a quarterly basis. 

In attendance:  John Flynn and via Zoom. 

Absent:  Deb Mahoney, Nancy Willoughby, Monique Downey and Tina Doran 

Meeting starting at 9:00 AM and called to order at 9:08 AM on November 9th. 

Meeting minutes for October, 2021 were read and approved.  

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved.  

The Grab and Go lunch will continue thru December.  

October shred event was a success and raised $500. 

Thanksgiving day take away dinner is full. 

Dinner dance scheduled for Saturday night is sold out. 

Directors Reported was accepted. 

There is an open position for the Receptionist position as Holly left. The position will be filled by two 
different people with each person working 15 hours a week. Becky is interviewing for the position now. 

Dee Vermette gave a rundown of what was found in the Senior Center after the walkthrough conducted 
by Dee, Ed Norman and Marty.  

Nan is still planning on retiring in December and is gradually easing out. She will continue to teach the 
art classes. She is busy planning events for St.Patricks day and Easter for 2022. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:28 AM. 

Respectfully submitted 

Marty Jacque 


